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I realize we’re a year away from departure, but a few of you have 
asked, again, for some sort of packing list!  :>) Ok, EVERYTHING is 
casual!  A friend told me "Formal dinner wear is a clean t-shirt” and 
that’s true!  NO CAMO!!!  That’s reserved for military and is NOT 
appreciated on tourists! If you wear it, you MAY have a problem!!!  Also, 
you do NOT need hiking boots!  We’re not out there slogging through the 
underbrush or forging rivers!!!  This will be 2023, not 1903!  LOL!!!  For 
them most part, the only walking you‘ll do will be at the properties we 
stay at.  The rest of the time we will be in vehicles driving through the 
savannah, looking at and photographing the animals.  Don’t forget your 
bathing suit since every property we stay at will have a pool!  Pack 

light, we’re only allowed 1 suitcase 
(preferably soft sided so it can be 
“molded” into the vehicle) and 1 
carry on like a camera bag. There’s 
not a lot of room for luggage in our 
vehicles! 
If only we could take ALL our 
belongings along – the way this 

tortoise does!  LOL!!! Full list to follow as we near our departure. 
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The major language of Kenya is Swahili and it’s nice to be able to say 
“Hello” and “Thank you” … “Jambo” is the accepted Hello used by 
tourists … “Asante” is “Thank You” … Oh, yes, “Hakuna Matata” is REAL 
and does mean “No Problem” your response as in someone accidentally 
bumping into you.  :>) 
 
As mentioned in 
a previous 
newsletter, we 
will not be 
staying at Ol 
Tukai while in 
Amboseli … 
Rather we’ll be 
at the Serena 
Safari Lodge.   
Here are a few 
photos so you can see what to expect!   Yes, they have full private 

baths with flush toilets!!!  
Where did you get the idea 
you’d have to go out and dig a 
hole in the ground???  LOL!!! 
Google the Amboselie Serena 
Lodge for more pics! 
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That’s about it for this week … hope you’re all enjoying the 

summer and planning to begin NEXT summer in Kenya with us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget to visit our website to view ALL the newsletters! 

www.RevengeTrek.com 
 
‘til next week!  Kwa Heri (Good bye)! 
 

Jeanie Matthies-Kurzrok  info@ReveneTrek.com 
 


